
January 30th, 2024

Dear Christmas Tree of Hope s

I would like to personally thank you for your ongoing support of the 
CHML CHRISTMAS TREE OF HOPE campaign. All monies generated 
through this annual fundraiser are distributed to local charities 
through the CHML Children's Fund. In 2023, the Children's Fund was 
able to help 40 children's charities.

After tallying all the donations, this year's campaign total was 
$148,042.00. Our volunteer board will be allocating these funds to 
children's causes in the Hamilton/Burlington area throughout the 
year.

Thank you for your kindness and for your continued support. The 
Children's Fund does not receive government funding - we rely solely 
on public donations.

Please find enclosed the tax receipt for your 2023 donation. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me direct at
Olivia.Mackav@corusent.com

Respectfully,

(A

Olivia Mackay 
President
CHML Children's Fund
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